8 REPLACEMENT PITCH PROVISION DUE TO THE EURO 2008 FOOTBALL STADIUM IN
CAIRD PARK (AN 74-2002)

Reference is made to Article Il of the minute of meeting of the Leisure Services Committee of
18th March, 2002 wherein the Committee approved the proposed location of two new rugby pitches in
Whitfield. The Committee is asked to note that consultation has now been undertaken with local
residents, the Sheltered Housing Complex, Whitfield Activity Centre, the Stobswell Rugby Club and
various Tenant Associations in Whitfield and all are in agreement with the relocation of the rugby
pitches.
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